                                                                                                                                    March 16, 2019

State Representative Summer Lee
501 Braddock Ave.
Braddock, PA   15104-9998



Dear Representative Lee,
This month marks the third anniversary of the mass shooting in Wilkinsburg.  Since then, there have been so many mass shootings with high power weapons in this country that it is difficult to count.  There have been many roadblocks put up to prevent efforts to control the spread of these weapons to dangerous individuals.  But there has also been a groundswell of support for commonsense gun legislation.  In many places young people and survivors of mass shootings have led the way.

I am writing to ask you to co-sponsor two bills that have been introduced recently by Representative Dan Frankel.  Representative Frankel’s pre-emption legislation would provide municipalities and county governments latitude needed in state law to pass local laws that reflect residents desire to balance second amendment rights with protections based on specific community interests.  The legislation would remove preemption language from several existing statutes, thus removing some of the roadblocks that have been put in our way.  These bills would allow communities to pass gun legislation that would reflect the needs and desires of the community and make all of us safer.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this important matter.

Sincerely, 


[bookmark: _GoBack]cc: Representative Dan Frankel
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